
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our ref:- LB / NHU026 
Mr. M. Snaith 
Clennel Farm  
Harbottle 
Morpeth 
NE65 7BG 
 
 
 
By recorded delivery 
 
16/04/2018 
 
Dear Mr. Snaith, 
 
Re:- Site Reference:- NHU026 
Re:- Airwave Solutions Base Station Installation at: Clennel Farm, Harbottle, Morpeth, 
Northumberland, NE65 7BG 
 
We act on behalf of the developer Airwave Solutions and as you are aware, they have a site on 
land owned by yourselves. 
 
With respect to the site, it is their intention to carry out the following works on the site:- 
 
Installation of 1no 5m timber monopole, 1no 0.2m transmission dish with accompanying 
steelwork and ancillary equipment and feeders with 1no 1.1m fence.  I enclose drawings for 
information which show the monopole sited in fields used for the farm close to the brick wall in 
order for the site to be sheltered on the landscape.  
 
New site address is Clennel Farm, Harbottle, Morpeth, Northumberland, NE65 7BG. 
 
Airwave Solutions are applying to Northumberland National Park Authority, Eastburn, South Park, 
Hexham, Northumberland, NE46 1BS for a determination to be made for prior approval from the 
Authority as to the siting and appearance of the development. The Planning Officer dealing with 
the application is Rebecca Adams.  
 
Under the terms of the existing agreement, there is provision to undertake the installation of the 
additional equipment and a planning application submission is imminent. In order to conform with 
the Town and Country Planning (Development Management Procedure) (Eng-land) Order 2010, I 
hereby serve you with the relevant notice under Article 11. 
 
The application is available for public inspection at the Northumberland National Park Authorities 
offices during usual office hours.  
Any person who wishes to make representations about the siting and appearance of the proposed 
development may do so in writing to the Northumberland National Park Authority at the Eastburn 
address listed above or to DC.Consultation@nnpa.org.uk 21 days after 16/4/2018. 
 

mailto:DC.Consultation@nnpa.org.uk


If you require any further information relating to this matter, then please do not hesitate to 
contact me using any of the details below. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
L Bonnell 
Acquisition Lead 
 
Direct Tel:- 
e-mail: 




